

NR_key_name: 049F5E46BC0AE095852562D6007714C9
SendTo: CN=David Marwell/O=ARRB @ ARRB
CopyTo: CN=Tom Samoluk/O=ARRB @ ARRB;CN=Tracy Shycoff/O=ARRB @ ARRB
DisplayBlindCopyTo:
BlindCopyTo:
From: CN=Jeremy Gunn/O=ARRB
DisplayFromDomain:
DisplayDate: 02/20/1996
DisplayDate_Time: 4:51:27 PM
ComposedDate: 02/20/1996
ComposedDate_Time: 4:40:41 PM
Subject: Misc.
Connick: no real news. I sent Wessel a fax on Friday, but he has not called me. (Today is Mardi Gras.) I spoke with Goldberg, who wants to be included in any future calls with Wessel. I raised the question of my being served with a subpoena and -- possibly -- being arrested if I were to go to New Orleans. He said he had thought of that and that we should give serious consideration to the best way to handle it. CIA appeal: the draft letter was faxed to Jack. We are awaiting his review and decision. Medical: letters have been sent to Humes and Specter. Tim is taking care of letters to Uberlaker and Fitzpatrick. FBI appeal: we have received no final word, but, on information and belief, Shapiro met with Freeh today to make a decision. We are assuming they will appeal FCI. We are in the process of collecting documentation on FCI matters. We should have a strong case. SS-2: the (revised) letter to Vezeris went out.
Body:
recstat: Record
DeliveryPriority: N
DeliveryReport: B
ReturnReceipt:
Categories: